
From: Tami Defrancesco <tami.defrancesco@verani.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 12:42 PM 

To: Chris Sterndale; Jen Czysz; STEVE REYNOLDS; James Burdin; Joanna 

Arendarczyk;  

kevinbassett@comcast.net; dwrice73@gmail.com; tmbonser@yahoo.com; 

teresalbascom@gmail.com;  

skye.boat.farm@comcast.net; Dale Sylvia; nottinghamc1@comcast.net; Dirk 

Grontenhuis PB Chair  

(Dirk.Grotenhuis@aecom.com) 

Subject: ZBA Meeting 8/17/2021 - Re hearing Kubota Trust - 214 Raymond 

Rd Watercross &  

Camping 

Attachments: HPSCAN_20210728144959048_2021-07-28_145817571.pdf;  

HPSCAN_20210728151657461_2021-07-28_151848784.pdf; -WITH ALL DO RESPECT-

.pdf 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

  

 

Hi Chris & Board Members, 

I Figured I would email you all this since the land clerk desk is vacant, 

I just wanted to send out a few items for review (Attached) in the Re 

Hearing of the ZBA. I know  

it's been a while since we started the first  Meeting. I wanted to make 

sure everyone had  

everything they needed to review from us.  I will Leave hard copies at 

the Town Hall. 

 

And as always I hate to add more to your plate, I know this has been an 

exhausting process for  

all involved. This truly has not been our intention.We love this town and 

we are just trying to  

bring in a recreational family event.  We appreciate everyone's hard work 

& by no means at all  

do we wish to make our neighbors unhappy. I hope we can all find a happy 

medium. 

 

Fondly, 

Tami 

 

 

   

Tami Defrancesco  

NH Broker Associate 

 

 

 

Chairman Gold Award 2016 & 2017 

President's Circle Award 2018,2019,2020 

Ozzy Award # 

4 

 Individual Agent Verani 201 



7 

 

Ozzy Award #6 Individual Agent Verani 2016 

Ozzy Award #9 Individual Agent Verani 2014 

Leading Edge Society   

 

 

BHHS- Verani Realty 

82 Portsmouth Ave. 

Exeter, NH 03833 

 

603-772-0600 Office  

603-490-1859 Cell  

603-845-1225 E Fax 

 

PRIOR TO OUR FIRST MEETING please view the following disclosure form   

  

Brokerage Relationship Disclosure 

https://www.oplc.nh.gov/real-estate-commission/documents/consumer-

brochure.pdf 

  

  

this is required to be presented to you by The NH Real Estate Commission 

prior to us discussing or seeing any  

specific property. 

http://verani.findbuyers.com/tami.defrancesco@verani.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Wire Fraud Warning: If you receive an email containing WIRE TRANSFER 

INSTRUCTIONS call your escrow officer or title company  

immediately to verify the information prior to sending funds. Never 

verify wiring instructions via email. Always verify by calling your title  

company or escrow officer. 

  

Emails sent or received shall neither constitute acceptance of proposed 

and/or preliminary offers conducted via  

email nor shall create a binding contract in the absence of a fully 

executed written contract.  

 

The contents of this email and any attachments is intended only for the 

use of the Addressee and may contain information that is  

PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, you 

are hereby notified that any dissemination of this  

communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 

communication in error, please erase all copies of the message and its  

attachments and notify us immediately at 800-392-2377. 


